
SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

Each Friday at Assembly awards are given for , 

 Good Classroom behaviour and work  

 Attendance 

 Playground behaviour 

 Birthdays 

All families are invited to attend our Friday assemblies at 1.20pm. 

25th School Anniversary Celebration. 
The 25th Anniversary will be celebrated on November !! We would like a member from all families to tell their story 

about attending Warlawurru Catholic School. So a booklet can be presented at the 25th Celebration 

The families agreed that this year the Senior class would go to Perth for the school camp in August 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families 

I am so pleased that the attendance  this week  has been so good. Please keep in mind that the “School Attendance 

Officers” are keeping records of who they pick up each day. I do advise families to make sure your children use the 

school bus every morning 

 

 

The School  Shorts have arrived. So please see  Chrissie in the canteen. 

 Shorts $10 

 Shirts $15 



            WARLAWURRU CATHOLIC SCHOOL  RED HILL 
                 P.O.  Box  243,  Halls Creek,  WA  6770  Telephone: (08)  9168 6008   Fax: (08) 9168 6119         Email: admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au                              

Mobile: 0408 526 837             ABN 92 612 080 496 

                

“CRAZY HAIR DAY” 

This  Wednesday was ‘CRAZY HAIR  DAY’  Gold coins collected  came to $52.We thank everyone who participated and contribut-

ed. 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ WCS:   Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 

Wednesday April 9th   WCS Easter story and OPEN DAY 

Friday April 11th  Swim Day, Term Ends 

Monday April 28th Term 2  starts 

NEWS LETTER Term 1, Week 8, 27th MARCH 2014 

PAThS  

Promoting Alternative Thinking Strategies. 

Emotions and feelings are natural. How we respond to them is so important 
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